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To: Ernie Ray, RSO
TELEPHONE NO. 303-236-5900
FROM: JEW
SUBJECT: PROJECT CHAIROT WASTE DISPOSAL LOCATION IN ALASKA

NRC QUESTIONS / COMMENTS:

1. Last telephone conversation we had on September 11, 1992, we discussed
briefly the Project Chairot site. I asked you at that time if you had
knowledge of these activities and you answer was that this was before
your tenure with USGS.

2. As you may be aware there has been considerable interest in the Alaskan
waste location. Even to the degree of having the Governor of Alaska an
several senators and representatives involved, not to mention NRC and
DOE.
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